Stony Brook Elementary School

20 Stephenson Road Pennington, NJ 08534 Phone: 609 737-4006 Fax: 609 730-3888

www.hvrsd.org



Nicole Gianfredi, Principal

Alyssa Ranallo, School Counselor

Vision

Values

Discovery

March 7th 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

A case of head lice has been reported in the First Grade class. We ask for your help in avoiding the spread of lice by checking your child's head daily for the next few weeks and on a regular basis thereafter. Lice infestation is much easier to treat if caught early. Please notify the health office if you do notice a case of head lice.

Anyone can get head lice, mainly through direct head-to-head contact, but also from sharing hats, brushes and other personal items. Head lice are a problem in many communities and do not reflect poor hygiene or social status.

Regular head checks and removal of all nits (lice eggs) are the only way to ensure that lice will not return. Please remind your children not to share hats, scarves, and other personal items. It is also helpful to keep long hair up or back in a ponytail.

Please feel free to call the health office for any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Nicole Gianfredi Principal

Felicity Toto School Nurse 609-737-4006, ext. 6021